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 Thursday 23rd November, 2023 
 
 
 Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
  

As you are aware, the children in KS2 are taught music by tutors from Lambeth Music Service.  This week, I was 
contacted by one of the tutors in Year 5, as the children are keen to show off their learning. 
 
You are, therefore, invited to a Parent Music Workshop, which will be led by the LMX tutors, on Tuesday 28th 
November at 3pm.  This will take place in the main building. 
 
We hope that you can come along. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Z. McIntosh 
Acting Head of School. 
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